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From: Elia Armacanqui
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Elia Armacanqui
Subject: parking on Whitney Way
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 1:58:26 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

Alfer reading Alder Martin's proposal, I oppose any changes on Whitney Way regarding
parking vehicles, visitors, mail vehicles, and so forth.  I also oppose any speed changing. 
Regarding it, I would like the police to enforce the speed limit. 

Sincerely yours,

Elia Armacanqui
117 S. Whitney Way
Madison WI 53705
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